Mr. Robert Drechsler To the Top with Laptops Award 60 East 42nd Street New York, NY 10165

Dear Mr. Robert Drechsler,

I am sincerely honored and thrilled to have been selected as a recipient of "To the Top with Laptops" Award. I am writing to thank you for this amazing award which will help me greatly in college.

I am going to study pre-veterinary at Hollins University. I will further my education by going on to Veterinary school. This MacBook Pro will make my studies easier and give me the tools to be more prepared for my classes in college.

I really needed a computer, thanks to you, now I have it! By giving me this laptop, you will make my college transition easier and allow me to reach my goals and expectations. Once again I am grateful for this laptop; I will enjoy it and maximize its use.

Sincerely,

Ana Maria Prieto R. 17 John Street, apt 3k

New Rochelle, NY 10805